
1st March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been a joy to welcome the children back to school after the half term 
break. The children are looking well-rested, healthy and ready to go for this 
short half term before Easter. I always enjoying hearing about the fun you have 
had as families when there is a break from school.

This week we have welcomed Miss Southgate to the Foulsham team. She is 
settling quickly into the team of teaching assistants and enjoying getting to 
know the children in Penguin and Turtle classes.

We are looking forward to seeing each of you at next week's 'Pupil Progress 
Parents' Meetings' on Monday and Thursday.  If you have not received an 
appointment time for meeting with your child's class teacher, please contact 
Ms James in the school office who will be able to help you. Please enter the 
school from the playground through the door closest to Penguin class and wait 
in the corridor for the class teacher to call you into the hall for your 
appointment. The appointments are ten minutes long, if you find this is not 
enough time for you to talk about all you need to and for the teacher to share 
information with you, arrangements can be made for a longer catch up at 
another time.  Some of our school governors will be present at the evening 
and are looking forward to meeting you.

Mrs Lound
(Head of School)

If your child is unable to attend school, please remember to ring 
or email the office before 8:50am
office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

 01362 683389



March
Mon 4th Pupil Progress meetings
Thu 7th – Pupil Progress meetings 
Thu 7th – World Book day -The children can wear their own clothes to school. 
They may also design and dress-up a potato (or other vegetable) as a character 
from a book if they wish. We will display these in class, so please bring them in 
for March 7th. Best dressed potato will win a prize per class!

Mon 11th – Level 1 Bikeabilty for Leopard class –(afternoon)
Mon 11th – Level 2 Bikeability for Jaguar class (Morning)
Tues 12th – Level 2 Bikeability for Jaguar class (Morning)
We are oversubscribed for Level 2 Bikeability, more details to follow next 
week of another date the following week so all those who have consented 
can take part.
Fri 15th – Comic Relief - Red noses are available to purchase.
Wed 20th – Leopard class to Cromer Museum, unfortunately cancelled.

Please follow the link below to see term dates for 2023/24 and 2024/25
Foulsham Primary - Term Dates & Calendar
Please note there has been an amendment to the 2024/25 
school calendar

DIARY DATES

Evie

Kane W

Stars of the week

Polly

Elliot

Daisy S Mason P

You can also read 
our weekly 

newsletter on the 
school website

https://www.foulshamprimary.org.uk/for-parents-carers/term-dates-calendar/


“The new Noses are guaranteed to raise a smile, as well as 

life-changing money for Comic Relief this Red Nose Day. 

The impact of poverty, conflict, and climate change 

continues to be felt further and wider – and Comic Relief 

needs our support more than ever. Money raised from 

every Red Nose could help to put food on plates and roofs 

over heads, keep little ones safe, and help support families 

affected by conflict and climate change.”

Red noses are available to purchase via the ParentMail app at £2 

each. We have limited the purchase of one nose per child for the 

first week. On Friday 8th you will be able to purchase further noses if 

you wish to attempt to collect all 3 or you may be lucky enough to 

find a golden hooter!

Purchased red noses will come home on Thursday 14th March.



Search for activities, facilities and providers | 
EveryMove

https://www.everymove.uk/search?filterrific%5Bwith_suitability%5D=121&filterrific%5Bwithin_distance%5D%5Bpostcode%5D=&filterrific%5Bwith_interest_area%5D=
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